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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Additional Policy Costing Released 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
 
A costing for a Coalition policy was not able to be included in the Budget Impact Statement released 
on Monday 20 March.  This policy costing is: 

• Enhancing Recreational Fishing and Camping 
 
The estimated cost of this policy is $25.5 million in 2023-24.  There will also be some administrative 
costs.  The policy specifies these administrative costs are to be absorbed by the Department of 
Primary Industries.  The PBO considers this absorption would be feasible.  
 
The costing and the costing request have been published on the PBO website.  
 
For queries on the costing please contact the PBO BudgetOffice@parliament.nsw.gov.au or phone  

(02) 9230 2400; or Prof. Stephen Bartos, Parliamentary Budget Officer 0456 447 624 or email 
Stephen.bartos@parliament.nsw.gov.au. 

 
For queries on the policy, please contact the Premier’s Office. 
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